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To all 
EVTA Councillors… 

n less than two months the Eurovox 
1998 congress will take place in Ge-
neva. On Friday morning, October 30, 

an EVTA Council Meeting will be held. 
Remember the congress fee is gratis for 
EVTA Councillors and through a generous 
gift to EVTA from the city of Geneva, we 
are able to invite all councillors to the Gala 
Dinner Friday evening free of charge in 
Restaurant “Le Lyrique”. However, we must 
have your reservation form returned as soon 
as possible so we can plan how many reser-
vations we need for the gala dinner. 

See you in Geneva! 
 
 

Attention!! 
The Fax number for the Hotel du Rhône in 

Geneva is 004l(0)22/732 45 58 - not 723 
and the address should be: 1, Quai Turret-
tini. Sorry about this mistake. 

Marianne Kohler 
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